Badgers have been busy making their hats and banners ready for Sport’s Day and their cutting and sticking skills are
amazing. In Maths they have been working on more and less, numbers to 3 and adding numbers to 10. They are enjoying
retelling The Very Hungry Caterpillar story using the story props. We have planted our beans outside and we are watch-
ing them grow and change. Next week we are planting our sunflowers and looking forward to our baby caterpillars

arriving too. Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s Class Team.







